

January 9, 2012

Keith Faske 605 S. 11<sup>th</sup> Street Beaumont, Texas 77701

Dear Keith,

Thank you for your participation in the 2011 Gingerbread Charity Competition, benefiting Buckner Children and Family Services!!

Thank you for your participation as auctioneer in our annual Gingerbread Charity Competition benefiting Buckner! We appreciate your services, auctioning the beautifully decorated gingerbread house! Enclosed is your in-kind donation receipt.

With 33 entries, and 85 participants, it was quite a challenge to determine winners. The houses were seen by many guests at McFaddin Ward during their Christmas Open House, and with your help, auctioned off raising a total of \$3325 along with much awareness!

Buckner Children's Village has a 41 year history of providing residential and individualized care for Southeast Texas abused children and hurting families. We're pleased to receive 100% of proceeds from the auction. These funds will be used to help meet the many and varied needs of the children who call Buckner "home".

We so much appreciate your thoughtfulness. May God bless you and yours in the coming year!

Sincerely,

Laura D. May, LCCA, BSW

Administrator

Rhonda O'Neill

Development Officer

Buckner Children and Family Services

9055 Manion Dr. Beaumont, Texas 77706

> Phone 409-866-0976 Fax 409-866-8190

> > www.buckner.org